
From: Persampieri, Nick  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 11:08 AM 
To: 'ncornettlaw@gmail.com' <ncornettlaw@gmail.com> 
Subject: Vermont Public Records Request 
 
Attorney Cornett, 
 
Please see the attached letter.  Thank you. 
 
Nick 
 
Nicholas F. Persampieri 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-6902 
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THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR. 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
JOSHUA R. DIAMOND 

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
SARAH E.B. LONDON 

CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY 

GENERAL 
 

TEL: (802) 828-3171 

 
http://www.ago.vermont.gov 

 

STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 

MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 

November 30, 2020 

 

Neal Cornett     

Attorney at Law  

 

By e-mail to: ncornettlaw@gmail.com 

 

Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request  

 

Dear Attorney Cornett: 

 

 I write in response to your Vermont Access to Public Records Act 

request dated November 23, 2020.  In that request, on behalf of Energy Policy 

Advocates, you sought: 

 

all electronic correspondence, and any accompanying information . . . 

including also any attachments, a) sent to or from or which copies 

(whether as cc: or bcc:) Nick Persampieri, that b) was also sent to or 

from or which copies (whether as cc: or bcc:) 

quirke@quirkelawfirm.com, and c) is dated from October 1, 2020 

through the date you process this request, inclusive. 

 

 We provided you copies of all records we have that are responsive to 

this request with our November 23, 2020 response to your request for public 

records dated November 5, 2020.  Those records are included among the 

records that we provided with our November 23, 2020 response as Record 

Nos. 9-14.  As is described in our November 23, 2020 response, we redacted 

access information regarding telephone and Zoom conferences from Record 

Nos. 12 and 13 because it is exempt from disclosure pursuant to 1 V.S.A.        

§ 317(c)(4) and/or  1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7).  
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 If you feel any information or records have been withheld in error, you 

may appeal to Deputy Attorney General Joshua Diamond at the following 

email address: Joshua.Diamond@vermont.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      /s/Nicholas F. Persampieri 

 

Nicholas F. Persampieri 

      Assistant Attorney General  
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